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HTRS School Board Approves Personnel for 2016-17
(KLZA)-- During the April HTRS School Board meeting the Board approved certified staff contracts
for the 2016-17 school year, with all current teachers being renewed.

Retirement notices from Family Consumer Science teacher Kathie Hall and bus driver George
Tomek were approved. The Family Consumer Science position will not be replaced.

Also approved was a proposal concerning Richardson County Extension. The HTRS Board agreed
to fund 13 — 15-percent of the salary for the position amounting to approximately $8,000. Falls City
Public Schools have approved the same funding level.

A late-start was approved for students on May 9th for the annual Staff Appreciation Day events that
morning. Breakfast will be served to the staff at 7:30 a-m with the students reporting to school that
day at 10 a-m.
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